

# TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB NEWSLETTER



www.tworiversgolfclub.com

#### June 2021

I already reported on the Wildhawk tournament from May 1, so there was only one more event in May. We played on the Hills course at Lincoln Hills in mid-May—great weather and a good turnout. This is always a popular event on our schedule.

#### From Mike Morrow, Club President:

For any last-minute requests to go on the Carson City trip June 21-22, contact Mike right away. Also, it's not too early to think about our Reno trip October 4-5. A good start would be to send your \$100 deposit to Mike early so that we can get an idea about who will be playing.

Mike Morrow

# TOURNAMENT RESULTS LINCOLN HILLS—HILLS COURSE

1st Flight

1 Larry Sifuentes2 John Valdes65 net68

3 Bill Casey 70 (card off)

Larry Sifuentes also won the putts with 25.

2<sup>nd</sup> Flight

1 Jim Svobodny2 Bruce Prokopow64 net69

3 Gene Coughlin 73 (card off)

Cindy Beach had the best putting score with 32 putts.

3rd Flight

1 Renee Wildenberg 70 net
2 Mike Pritchard 71
3 James Snyder 73

James Snyder won the flight putting with 29 putts.

#### Closest to the Pin Winners:

Hole #5, Jim Svobodny, 11' 0", Hole #7, Kerry Alsop, 11' 2", Hole #12, Bruce Prokopow, 14' 2" and Hole #16, Cheryl Nelson, 2' 9".

#### COMING EVENTS

We start out **June** with **Empire Ranch on June 12**; Renee has already signed up many players. Contact her right away if you want to play and haven't signed up as yet.

We have our weekday event at Carson City on June 21 & 22. Our courses there will be Empire Ranch (the Nevada version of that name) and Dayton Valley. Mike Morrow is finalizing the entry list, so if you wish to add your name, contact him right away.

July will be our **Up a Creek** month. We start out with **Morgan Creek on July 10**. Later in the month, we will play at **Turkey Creek on July 31**. Mark your calendar for these great courses.

#### TRGC WEBSITE

James Snyder continues to update our club website to show the 2021 tournament schedule, complete tournament results and other current information, including the 2021 membership renewal form. This is a big job; thanks, James for your work each year to give us a better website. Check it out when you get a chance and use it as a reference for upcoming events: <a href="https://www.tworiversgolfclub.com">www.tworiversgolfclub.com</a>. James even has previous months' newsletter on the site.

#### RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play in our events.

## SUNSHINE

No info on recent injuries or illnesses—that's always good news. Mike Morrow continues to recover from his recent fall injuries, plus he will be having some more surgery. Hang in there, Mike.

### NEWSLETTER INFORMATION

If you have information or material that you would like included the newsletter, my email address is <a href="mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net">tpagefam@surewest.net</a>; my home phone is (916) 488-6465.

Tom Page